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The Willamette Aerie is temporarily closed at this time until the Governor lifts the 
COVID – 19 mandates. This newsletter is to give you a snapshot of the changes that will 
be happening at the Aerie. Your health is important to us! We appreciate your 
patience; we are all in this together! 

 
MESSAGE FROM WORTHY PRESIDENT We realize how difficult it is, dealing with Covid-19 
closures, and unable to see our friends and family.  But take heart!  A new year is coming, two 
vaccines are now being administered, and the end is truly in sight. Not much has changed 
recently at the Lodge because of the closures, but we’re anticipating an inspection by the Fire 
Marshall soon. When we can finally open, we will have a very successful lodge and believe you 
will love it when you see it.  Continue staying safe and healthy, and we will see you in the near 
future.  I wish everyone a Happy New Year!   
Worth President Dale Vanderzanden 

  “With pride and fun, it can be done, and we will do it !!” 

 
MESSAGE FROM AERIE SECRETARY 
Happy New Years to all of you!! I am sure all of you are just as happy as I am the 2020 is gone!  

Update on Brother John King from Medford, he died from the Covid-19.  We were lucky that no 

one else at Oregon State Convention was infected.  

Please be safe, hope to see you all soon 

 
TRUSTEE’S CORNER – Not much to report we are still moving forward with the building. When 
we do get to open hopefully, we will not be on the roller coaster of open then closed then open 
etc... Happy New Years! 

 



 
MESSAGE FROM AUXILIARY MADAM PRESIDENT I hope everyone had a safe and blessed 

Thanksgiving. With all the lockdowns and struggles of this past year we still have a lot to be 

thankful for. Christmas is not far off and soon we will be starting a New Year and hoping it will 

bring a better year for all If you see someone with a frown give them a smile to help brighten 

their day. To all my sisters and brothers have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   

Please stay safe Madam President Fran Green 

 
AUXILIARY SECRETARY No message 

 
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE NET GAIN – NET GAIN – NET GAIN!!! Remember the 3 R’s of 
membership RETAIN – keeping our members engaged. REACH OUT – gaining new members each 
month. RE-ENROLL – making an effort to bring back those we have lost. HAND IN HAND, WE 
CAN 
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WE NEED VOLUNTEERS DESPERATELY Without volunteers are Aerie will not survive. 
Volunteers are both Aerie and Auxiliary members 

We are looking for members to volunteer to organize the following charitable 
activities: shuffleboard, BINGO, Aerie/Auxiliary pool league, corn hole and 
poker. If you have something you want to do at the Aerie and be in charge of 
the event, please call. Some of these activities can be played against other 
Aeries. If you are interested in starting up one of these events and being the 
contact person, please call 503-363-3212 leave a message.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have moved and changed your address, phone number or email, please let 
the Aerie or Auxiliary Secretary know so they can stay updated. 
Thank you 

Harrold Braff, Gerald Buchhloz, 

Augustus Cook, Alvin Damm, Harry 

Ditton, Sharon Dodge, Alan Dubois, 

John Fery, Thomas Jorgenson, Donald 

Loreth, William Mayhar, Leonard 

McCreary, Leland Oliver, Maria 

Perez, Nancy Powell, Cristina Rios, 

John Rodriguez, James Toney, Ernst 

Wahl 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Eastern District Meeting April 9 – 11 The Dalles 

Northwest District Meeting April 16-18 North Portland 

Southwest District Meeting April 23-25 ?? 

 
HOUSEKEEPING: 
Please send in your PFO hours monthly. Mailing address Willamette Aerie No. 2081 PO 
BOX 13400 Salem, Oregon 97309 
 
Newsletter articles must be submitted by the 10th of the month. If it is not in by then, it will 
not be published.  All Eagles Beaks will be sent via email. The newsletter will be sent out by 
the 15th of the month.  

 
The COVID – 19 restrictions prohibit us from putting out any flyers on the tables or bulletin 
boards.  



DUE TO COVID – 19 ALL EVENTS HAVE BEEN CANCELED DATES AND TIME 

MAY OR MAY NOT CHANGE ON THESE EVENTS 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Here is how BINGO works. $10 buy in gets you 10 games, 6 boards per game. 

For additional $1 you can play the progressive Black out at the end of the $200 for the 48
th 

number. Each 

week the jackpot is not won the pot will increase by $10 for each one number increase until it is won. 

 

                                                         DATES AND TIME MAY OR MAY NOT CHANGE. 

Come early to purchase your BINGO Pack   

                                                                                                        

 

Texas Hold’em 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                

 

                                                                                                                      

Horse Race BINGO 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mixed Scotch Double Pool Tournament 
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PO Box 13400 

Salem, Oregon 97309                                            “Through this we Speak”               

 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
Phone 503-364-4636 
E-mail: salemeaglebeak@gmail.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/salemeagles2081 
Website: www.foe2081.org 
State Website: www.oregonfoe.com 
Grand Aerie: www.foe.com 
Physical address 4090 Cherry Ave NE 
Keizer, Oregon 97303 
 
 
 
 

DUE TO COVID – 19. THESE HOURS WILL BE CHANGING WE ARE TEMPORARILY CLOSED 

Aerie Hours 
Sunday: Closed  
Monday: Closed  
Tuesday: Closed except for meetings  
Wednesday: Closed  
Thursday: Closed  
Friday: Closed  
Saturday: Closed  

Aerie Officers 
Worthy President Dale Vanderzanden 
Junior Past President Al Unwin Worthy 
Vice President Reese Miller  
Worthy Conductor Bob Williams              
Worthy Chaplain Mark Knecht 
Secretary Ann Madsen 
                Phone 503-363-3212 
Inside Guard Lyle Braff 
Trustees Tom Moss 
               Harry Ditton 
               Helen Powell 
  

Auxiliary Officers 
Madam President Fran Green 
Past Madam President Linda 
Beerbower 
Vice President Tina Gustin 
Chaplain Amber Gatech 
Secretary Joyce Frye 
               Phone 503-931-3774 
Treasurer Sue Bruhjell 
Conductor Mary Chance 
Inside Guard Annie Douglas 
Outside Guard Delilah Ginther 
Trustees          Dianne Frye  
                          Kathy Barnes 
                          Lorna Jenson 
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